
 

 

 

Mrs K Hill 
St. Peter's Elwick Church of England Primary School,  
North Lane,  
Elwick,  
Hartlepool,  
TS27 3EG   
 
 
 

16 November 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Hill, 

Re: STAR Road Traffic Memorial Service 
 
I simply wanted to write to thank and congratulate all the children who took part in the online STAR 
service recently. I thought their explanations of how they learn about road safety at school were 
excellent. It was then a joy to join in the Lord’s Prayer lead by so many different children. Thank 
you for taking part. 

Yours in the fellowship of Christ, 

 

Rt Revd Paul Butler 
Bishop of Durham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc Revd Canon Janet Burbury 


